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Progressive Insurance Not 
Compassionate “Nobody should do 

business with them.”  
 
CEO Peter Lewis inherited his father’s business, 
the miss-labeled “Progressive Insurance.”  He is 
responsible for the most malicious insurance 
company in America.  
 
According to its website—helping accident 
victims is not a priority. Instead “Our goal is to 
grow as fast as possible, constrained only by our 
profitability objective and our ability to provide 
high quality customer service. Progressive is a 
growth-oriented company and management 
incentives are tied to profitable growth.”  
 
Progressive is earning its sordid reputation as one 
of the most ruthless carriers. Miss-labeled 
because Progressive implies a social tolerance 
embracing “peace and social justice.” Its behavior 
is otherwise. Progressive leads the field in low 
than norm settlements, high litigation ratios and 
failing to honor medical bills---burdening 
consumers, harming doctors and clogging the 
courts.  
 

              
 
Peter Lewis not such a nice guy but pro dope & anti people. 

 
 We don’t mind that he is an advocate of 
marijuana –busted in 2000 in New Zealand—but 
when he gave some $12.5 million, 2004,  to 
MoveOn.Com with radical George Soros---he is 
using his profits- belittling victims to support his 
strange political causes—not to improve his 
company’s performance.  
 
We have the freedom not to ever buy a 
“Progressive” product. Tell your patients. 

Is CSAA Violating Assignments? 
    

We are getting reports that CSAA is back to its 

old practice of not honoring Assignments. 

Instead CSAA is mailing med pay checks to 

patients in defiance of legal and binding 

Assignment of Benefits.  

 

Let us know every time that CSAA is doing this 

to your practice. CSAA certainly knows it is 

driving a wedge between you and your 

patients.  

 

� Begin to warn your patients.  

� Document in a letter to CSAA each time 

this occurs—remind CSAA they are 

purposely defying a written agreement 

between you and your patient.  

� Contact the CCA so they can begin to 

lobby CSAA.  

 

We will carefully monitor this activity. There 

are certainly important legal theories that 

could draw CSAA into another season of 

damaging litigation which harms its public 

reputation.  

Contact johntawlian@shawnsteel.com 

********************************** 

 
Monthly PI Teleconference: 

 

Wednesday, Sep. 29 @ 1:00 PM Sharp! 
 

The Best Billing Codes for PI 
 

Featuring Sam Collins, Billing Expert 
 

E-mail johntawlian@shawnsteel.com for 
telephone # and pass code. 

 

 
 

We go anywhere in CA for Significant Cases 


